

JACK MILDREN Lieutenant Governor



Room 211, State Capitol Building Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105 405/521-2161 • FAX 405/525-2702

STATE OF OKLAHOMA OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

October 5, 1993

Chief Wilma Mankiller Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma Tribal Complex P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

Congratulations on your recent induction into the National Women's Hall of Fame. I appreciate Oklahomans such as yourself who strive to achieve excellence in their professional endeavors and gain distinction through their dedication.

As a true Oklahoma success story, you serve as an inspiration to each of us to have this state reach its highest potential for this and future generations.

Chief, I wish all Oklahomans were as proud of their heritage as much as you are. I sincerely appreciate your efforts to make sure that the great traditions established by our forefathers continue for future generations.

Again, congratulations on a well-deserved honor.

Best personal wishes,

Jack Mildren

Li/eutenant Governor

JM:jge